2013 DWR LEVEE INSPECTION RESULTS AND

LOCAL LEVEE MAINTAINING AGENCY REPORTS

(David Pesavento and Tasmin Eusuff)

BRIEFING SUMMARY

DWR has completed its 2013 version of the Inspection and Local Maintaining Agency
Report of the Central Valley State-Federal Flood Protection System. David Pesavento
and Tasmin Eusuff will be presenting the results from 2013’s inspections of levees,
channels, and structures and an overview of the information reported to DWR by the
LMAs. Special attention will be paid to changes made to this year’s report compared to
last year's. The presentation will also contain and update to the “Habitually Non-
Compliant Areas” presented to the CVFPB last year.

DWR 2013 Inspection and Local Maintaining Agency Report Now Available:

The Flood Project Integrity and Inspection Branch of the Division of Flood Management
has prepared its 2013 Inspection and Local Maintaining Agency Report of the Central
Valley Flood State-Federal Flood Protection System. (12/24/2013)

»Report Site...


http://cdec.water.ca.gov/fsir.html

